
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PWU0y-5GvpVeIvHK6ZYM7Qag98g5_ULq/view?usp=sharing




https://drive.google.com/file/d/1toQwCuSHREwUlpPwOPsBmQrlgNTXMkW8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1toQwCuSHREwUlpPwOPsBmQrlgNTXMkW8/view?usp=sharing


 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dY85Aa4vAk6ZJoMu7AMgNjxX7iAmQChIs-nSybFhnwFUNTg5QTU3NEgwWkJBOUpZVUZBR0c4VU1VSy4u


 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 





 

 

 



 

 

 



Cuby Adventure Day – Click Here 

Keyne Residential – Click Here  

Blaise Class Surfing Letter – Click Here 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qKy4RyVrGWkJI-zsaAMrhibrVWqwDtir/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zr0N_IlSux_1_ieQrtM0jA2o_iPXzm99/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F5cc7y1ac2ZUU4aiCkGMCppgv21hRWp6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16tviJJBnYO4WZvoWPSExfqD5e0Ck8FH0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AblpU42-MAIouWBJyBy7x3_MtHJWKagp/view?usp=sharing


You will be aware that since December 2020 schools have been funded by the Local 

Authority to provide food vouchers for children eligible for benefits-related Free 

School Meals over school holiday periods. These vouchers have been funded through 

various government grants to Local Authorities, including the Covid Local Support 

Grant and the Household Support Fund. 

 

At the recent budget the Government announced an extension to the Household Sup-

port Fund to support households in the most need, particularly those including chil-

dren and pensioners, who would otherwise struggle with energy, food and water bills. 

The Council will continue to use the Fund to support low-income families eligible for 

Free School Meals. However, the method for delivering this support is changing and 

will no longer be provided through supermarket food vouchers linked to school holiday 

periods. Instead, families eligible for benefits-related Free School Meals will be eligi-

ble to receive a cash payment from the Fund to give them greater flexibility to use the 

support towards their household living costs. 

 

The one-off cash payments will be issued to families to cover the Household Support 

Fund period from 1 April to 30 September 2022. The payments will not be linked to 

school holidays and we do not expect to issue payments until late June at the earliest. 

Further communication and guidance on accessing this support will be made availa-

ble to schools and families in the coming weeks. 

 

Schools will not be funded to provide Free School Meals vouchers for the May 

half-term, nor the Summer holiday.  



 

Cuby     -  Arlo for always being a trustworthy member of the 

              class and for his amazing progress with phonics. 

Keyne    -  Finley for being a truthful and caring friend. 

Ladoca   -  Cameron for being honest when he finds things tricky 

              and persevering. 

Blaise    -  Cody for managing challenges with maturity and 

              Independence. 
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